From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 5/9/2017 3:38:18 PM
Subject:  FW: question

Darryl had this handled.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Broome, Darryl [mailto:dbroome@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 3:38 PM

To: Catherine McNicoll

Subject: Re: question

Hey
| had given info to Debbie and ask her to take to his office last week. | have ask Hank to get info. Let me know
if 1 need to do anything.

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 3:03:18 PM

To: Broome, Darryl

Subject: FW: question

Good Afternoon Darryl,

As you see there is a request below for information regarding the council on aging. | am happy to help answer the
request, but it sounds like they may have already spoken to someone in the Office on Aging. Can you please help
direct me towards whoever they spoke to so that | can work with them to provide the information. Thank you.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 2:22 PM

To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Subject: Fw: question

Catherine, please help Joye with this. Does anyone know to whom she talked?

From: Lily Cogdill
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Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 11:57 AM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: FW: question

Pls advise

From: Joye Rush

Sent: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 11:30 AM

To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Subject: question

Hello Lily,

Representative Rick Martin is on a radio talk show on Monday, May 15. He is supposed to talk about what has taken
place this year for the council on aging in the legislature. He talked to someone in your office 2 weeks ago. Whoever
he talked to said he would send the information and talking points right away. He has not heard from anyone yet. Can
you find out something for me? | called your office and got the answering machine again. He needs as much
information as possible.

Thank you,

Joye

Joye K. Rush

Legislative Aide

Room 418

Blatt Building

1105 Pendleton Street

Columbia, S. C. 29201

803-734-9978
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